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We were delighted to welcome Liz Norris, District International Convenor to our 
February meeting. Liz spoke about the District Charity, Women and Girls, and 
showed a film of the Indian girls helped by the 
Charity to have free sanitary protection so they 
don’t have to miss school during their periods. We 
made £75 at the Inner Wheel Day lunch and have 
been circulating a jar at meetings to collect small 
change. We presented Liz with a cheque for £220 
for Women and Girls, which is also our Club 
International Charity for the second year running. 

 

Our longest-serving member, Maureen, was able to join us for Pub Lunch at 
Toad Hall near Henley. A good lunch was enjoyed by 14 of us and we were 
accompanied by a robin who flitted about the garden centre singing lustily, 
while outside it was windy with torrential rain. 
During lunch we discussed the 90 year old great, great grandmother who is 
knitting Sandringham House. We felt that perhaps it would be a step too far 
for most of us – more used to doing 6 inch squares for blankets and Fish 
and Chip jumpers! 
(Photo from itv news) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a most enjoyable Textile Lunch at Kay’s last week with a delicious variety of Pot Luck food. One of 
us has even been to crochet classes so she can help with finishing the blanket edges – real devotion to IW 
duty! I managed to take a photograph of all of us, using panorama view and myself in the mirror opposite. 

 

We look forward to the visit from District Chairman Zanni this month. She will tell us about her Charity the 
National Deaf Children’s Society and I am sure something about being Chairman this year. We will also 
present cheques for £400 each to representatives from Rennie Grove Hospice Care and Marlow 
Opportunity Playgroup, proceeds from the Bridge Afternoon and Rotary Bridge Night. 
 
Stay well. 
 


